

## Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

## E-mail: <u>ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net</u> Web: ballycullanens.com

03/05/2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,

## **Reminders**

- 1. School closed to allow for teacher inservice on Monday 8th May.
- 2. Swimming starts on **Monday 15<sup>th</sup> May** for 6 weeks.

  There are still a lot of monies owing. €30.00 per child needs to be paid as soon as possible. This is already subsidised from the Parent Association Funds.
- 3. We are finalizing classes for next year and want to finalize Junior Infant numbers. If you have enrolment forms please return them to the school as soon as possible. If you need forms please drop into the office or contact the school on 051 562542.

First Holy Communion is on May 14<sup>th</sup> @11am. Note going home today asking 3<sup>rd</sup> – 6<sup>th</sup> class pupils to come and sing for Mass. Please return to Ms Walsh asap.

Welcome back to Ms' Kent, who is settling back into the Junior room after returning from Maternity leave.

We have been awarded our Green Flag for Travel. Thanks to all for their co-operation. Coming up in a few weeks is Walk to School Week when we will again be making a huge effort to get children walking/Striding.

Le gach dea ghuí
Margaret Furlong (Principal)